
 

 

 

NOTICE 
 
 
 

The 7th 3-Week Summer School (Social Science) to be held from 05 

July 2018 has been postponed due to the shortage of requisite number of 

applicants. New dates will be announced soon.  
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                  
(Prof. Anisur Rahman) 

Director 
Date: 28/06/2018 
 


